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26th March 2021                 Newsletter 
 

St Margaret’s Academy 
HANDS-FACE-SPACE---ACT AS IF YOU’VE GOT IT 

 

 

 
 
SIMs Parent App Lite 
 
We are trialing a new system that allows parents to edit and amend 
information that is held by the school electronically rather than sending out 
Data Collection sheets as we have in the past. You should have now 
received an email with an invitation to check and amend your child's 
details. Please could this be completed as soon as possible Data 
Collection is a legal requirement and must be completed annually. This 
system will reduce the amount of paper sent home as well as 
administrative hours updating information. Many Thanks in advance  

 
Medical Questionnaire 
 
We are updating the information that we hold on your child and would 
appreciate it if you could complete a short medical questionnaire using the 
link below if you have not already done so. 
 
https://forms.gle/kWuvr7YEw5EvjSmz8 
 
The information will be used in our new Medical Tracker system which will 
go live in school after Easter. Medical Tracker is designed to manage and 
record illnesses, injuries, medication and medical conditions in a 
centralised online system that also has the ability to notify parents/carers 
and staff.  Please complete one form per child. Thank you in advance for 
your support  

 

Happy weekend. 

 

 

Tim Hughes (Headteacher)  

 

Upcoming Events 

April 1 

Last Day of Term 

   Dress up as a book              

Character 

April 2 

Start of Easter Holidays 

April 19 

Children back to school  

 

 

Whole School 

Attendance  

97.3% 

This week’s class 

attendance star goes to 

Oak with 100% 

           Well done! 
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Beech Theon for being an absolute superstar this week and for following all of our school values.  

Pine Joshua, for his superb effort in his writing this week, well done Joshua!  

Oak Lilli S- for showing a fantastic ‘can do’ attitude to all aspects of her learning this week. I was very 
impressed with your descriptive writing Lilli. Well done! 

 

Apple Amelia - She always had an enthusiastic attitude to her learning. She has worked so hard, especially on 
her writing this week and it is lovely to see her so excited about the story she is writing in her 
independent learning time. We are really proud of you Amelia! 

 

Birch Violet - For your wonderful act of kindness this week. You are a pleasure to have in Birch class!  

Rowan Sophia W-for always trying your best in everything you do, even when things get tricky! Keep your head 
up, you’re brilliant! 

 

Cherry Rocco for his perseverance. This week he has found some of his learning challenging but he has 
worked with determination and has not given up. Rocco you should feel really proud of your great 
learning attitude. We think you are a star. 

 

Hazel Our star of the week is Ruby-Lee. What a wonderful growth mind-set! Thank you for being responsible 
by helping others on your table, for showing kindness all the time and for spreading smiles with your 
beautiful smile! 

 

Willow Corey - You have been fabulous this week and your effort in all areas but particularly writing has been 
absolutely awesome - Well done! 

 

Holly Poppy-Lou for her aspiration and perseverance this week with her writing and maths work.  She has 
acted upon advice to improve her writing and worked hard to understand and practise using fractions, 
even when she has found them challenging. 

 

Maple CJ for persevering with his learning this week, especially in his independent writing which he has 
worked so hard on! His positive attitude and determination, even when he is finding the learning 
challenging, is lovely to see and we are so proud of him. 

 

Hawthorn Keegan-What a great week from this young man. He has shown real enthusiasm in all areas of our 
school values and has tried his best in everything he has achieved. Well done! 

 


